
 

 

 

 

From: Lydia Sabbah 
To: Transportation and Public Works 
Subject: Attn :Johannes Hoevertz: Vacating Hillcrest Ave 
Date: Thursday, July 7, 2022 2:07:31 PM 

EXTERNAL 

I would like to oppose the vacation of Hillcrest Ave. 
1) My address is 17950 Hillcrest Ave.I bought my house with that understanding. 
I have lived here for almost 25 years with no problems with neighbors until a fence was put up 
and a gate. I have no access to my address, my packages get thrown at the corner of Hillcrest 
Ave and Fairview . 
2) I would like access to my address because our makeshift road is falling, eroding. 
3) The other issue is my fire safety, Fairview that we use is a 10 foot wide road and Hillcrest Ave 
is 20 feet, fire trucks have a very difficult time turning around and accessing my home. The 
propane company can’t get to my tank, they have to use a long hose. 
4)I never got a notification about the proposal to vacate Hillcrest Ave posted because I can’t get to 
my address. 

5)The only landowners the vacation would benefit, would be Drew and Kristy sheets, it would 
make my parcel worth less not to have access to my deeded actual address. 
Thank you for your consideration 

Curtis ross and Lydia Sabbah 
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